
 
 

 
 

 
Council Meeting 

 

21 June 2018 
 

 
Executive Motion: 
 
That Option 1 set out in the submitted report be pursued for the Community 
Governance Review to enable local elections for any new town council to be 
held in May 2020 with £50,000 being allocated from the Council’s Revenue 
Contingency Budget to fund the additional resources required to implement this 
option. 
 
 
Proposer Elected Mayor Oliver 
Seconder Councillor Mills 
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